
Our News 

Directors welcome 

Hi everyone, Geraldine here. Welcome to our 

first newsletter. I know it’s been a long time 

but now Croydon People First is on its way up. 

We have new projects and meetings starting 

soon. Make sure you book your place. Enjoy! 

our new supporter 

My name is Yaninka. I started working with 

Croydon People First in January.                           

I work Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.  

My job is to help Croydon People First          

members to build confidence and speak up 

for themselves and others with a learning     

disability.   

being a trustee 

Croydon People First are looking for new    

trustees to join their board. 

 you must have a learning disability 

 believe in people having a voice 

 be able to attend regular meetings 

 be committed to Croydon People First 

  

Want to know more? Speak to Geraldine.  



contact us 

020 3946 3697 - open Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

info@croydonpeoplefirst.org.uk 

@croydonpeople 

Monthly Munch in March 

Our first monthly get together for people with a                

learning disability aged from 55 and over. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

contact Geraldine to book your place. 

 

 
what’s on 

 

 Wednesday 25th March 

 1pm to 3pm 

 THE HUB Broad Green, Croydon 

Big Talk on Tuesday 21st April 

Details coming soon 

Members Monthly Meetings at 1.30pm to 

3.30pm on Wednesday 6th May                               

at THE HUB Broad Green 

Disability Proud on Saturday 20th June in         

Croydon Town Centre 

full details coming soon 


